South Sudan Council of Churches
Head Office
P.O. Box 209 - Juba, South Sudan.
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Date: 13t June 2022

“I Pray that all may be one” Jn 17

To: BiShOP/REV/DI/SI/MI c.eviiciiicieiiiieneisnenssnssessessosssesses

Reference: Ecumenical Prayer for the Ecumenical Pilgrimage of the World
Church leaders to South Sudan.

Dear All,
Pax Christi et Bonum,

The South Sudan Council of Churches (SSCC) has the pleasure to remind you of the
planned ecumenical prayer scheduled for Saturday 18t June 2022, making the
journey of Ecumenical Pilgrimage to South Sudan by the World the Church Leaders.
All the Members Churches are asked to Join together in Love, Hope, Peace, and
Unity. The prayer will be hosted at ALL SAINTS CATHEDRAL, MOBIL, Time 10:00
AM to 12:00 PM.

The SSCC will be honoured by your presence and prayer on this remarkable day.
Thank you for all your prayers and support to enhance peace, healing, and
reconciliation for the people of South Sudan, and please rest assured of our prayers
and gratitude.
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Visit our Social Media Platforms:- Website:- www.sscchurches.org | Twitter:- @sscchurches.
Email:- oyet@sscchurches.org | Tel:- +211 918 190 376, +211 925 804 252



